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PUBLIC NOTICE OF UPCOMING ACCREDITATION REVIEW VISIT BY THE ACEN  
 
Southern State Community College wishes to announce that it will host a site visit for continuing 
accreditation of its Associate Degree Nursing program by the Accreditation Commission for 
Education in Nursing (ACEN).  
 
You are invited to meet with the site visit team and share your comments about the program in 
person at a meeting scheduled at 1:15 pm on Wednesday, October 6, in room 347 of the 
Central Campus located at 100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro, Ohio.  
 
Written comments are also welcome and should be submitted directly to:  

Dr. Marsal Stoll, Chief Executive Officer  
Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing  
3390 Peachtree Road Northeast, Suite 1400  
Atlanta, GA 30326  
Or email: mstoll@acenursing.org  

 

All written comments should be received by the ACEN by September 20, 2021. 

 
 

### 
 

Southern State Community College does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs 
and activities. The following people have been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies: 

James Bland, Vice President of Student Affairs & Enrollment Management | Title IX Lead Coordinator  
100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro, OH 45133  |  jbland@sscc.edu  |   800.628.7722, Ext. 2510 

Mindy Markey-Grabill, Director of Human Resources | Title IX Coordinator  
100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro, OH 45133  |  mmarkey@sscc.edu  |   800.628.7722, Ext. 2550 

Contact: Elizabeth Burkard  
SSCC Director of Marketing  
937-393-3431, ext. 2624 
800-628-7722, ext. 2624 
eburkard @sscc.edu  

 
 

SOUTHERN STATE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

PRESS RELEASE 
 


